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October 1, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
As you know from my previous correspondence, I will inform our school 
community when positive cases of COVID-19 are confirmed.  Today, I was 
informed that one (1) middle school on-campus student and one (1) upper 
intermediate school virtual student were confirmed as positive for COVID-19.   
 
In my conversations with health officials today, I was informed that no other 
students or teachers will be quarantined given our practice of six (6) feet or 
greater social distance while students are on our campuses for class.  
 
If your son/daughter is a classmate of either of the students who tested positive 
for COVID-19, you have received another notice with additional information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


